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State of Colorado 
 

LEGISLATIVE REQUEST FOR INTERIM STUDY COMMITTEE 
 
 
To:   Legislative Council 
 
Requested by: Representative Kennedy 
With support of: Representatives Beckman, Buckner, Esgar, Ginal, Hooton, Jackson, 

Landgraf, Lontine, McKean, Michaelson Jenet, Ransom, Young, and 
Senators Aguilar, Guzman, Kefalas, and Tate. 

 
Re:   Request for Interim Study Committee Regarding Implementation of the 

Recommendations of the Colorado Commission on Affordable Health 
Care 

 
Date:  04/14/2017  
 
 
Information Required Pursuant to Section 2-3-303.3, C.R.S. 
 
I hereby request that an interim study committee be formed to study implementation of the 
recommendations of the Colorado Commission on Affordable Health Care during the interim 
between the 2017 and 2018 legislative sessions. The interim study committee would be named 
the “Interim Committee to Study Recommendations of the Colorado Commission on Affordable 
Health Care”. 
 
The policy issue to be studied is implementation of the recommendations of the Colorado 
Commission on Affordable Health Care. 
 
The interim study committee would need to meet six times to study the issues. 
 
The interim study committee should consist of 12 members of the General Assembly selected 
as follows: 
 

• four members of the Senate, with two appointed by the President of the Senate, and two 
appointed by the minority leader of the Senate. 
 

• eight members of the House of Representatives, with four appointed by the Speaker of 
the House of Representatives and four appointed by the minority leader of the House of 
Representatives. 

 
The chair will be appointed by the Speaker of the House and the vice-chair will be appointed by 
the President of the Senate. 
 
The appointments must be made by June 15, 2017. 



Request 2017-03 
 

 
Request 2017-03 

 
The interim study committee will need eight bills to address the issues it studies. 
 
 
Additional Information Related to the Interim Study Committee Request 
 
Representatives of the Colorado Commission on Affordable Health Care may be called upon to 
provide assistance or information to the interim study committee. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request. 
 


